
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: March 7, 2025 

Ribbon Cutting & Open House in Carroll County Makes 68 More Childcare Seats Available 

Flora, Indiana – Childrens Garden Carroll County will have a ribbon cutting ceremony to mark the 
opening of Carroll County’s newest preschool and childcare facility. The public is invited to an open 
house from 12-2 p.m. on Saturday, March 15, at the building site (801 W Columbia St). 

The new childcare center will offer 68 additional seats, providing much-needed relief to families seeking 
quality childcare options in Carroll County. The goal of the new facility is to obtain a level-4 Paths to 
QUALITY designation, Indiana's statewide quality rating and improvement system for early care and 
education. It will be one of the first facilities in Carroll County to obtain this designation. 

The realization of this project was made possible through a collaborative effort involving multiple 
stakeholders. Childrens Garden extends its gratitude to the Carroll County Economic Development 
Corporation, Purdue University, and the generous support from Lilly Endowment Inc. Their partnership 
and contributions have been instrumental in bringing this initiative to fruition. 

The Childrens Garden early learning center has created an Amazon wishlist for the convenience of 
regional residents who would like to contribute to purchasing learning materials for infants, toddlers 
and preschoolers who will attend/be attended to here at: https://bit.ly/CGAMAZON. 

Childrens Garden will be open Monday through Friday from 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM. The facility has 5 
classrooms that will be utilized to serve children ages 6 weeks old to 6 years old. It will take at least 20 
employees to staff the new center, and they are currently hiring. 

“We are honored to be able to serve the families of our community and expand access to quality early 
childhood education” said Executive Director, Samantha Miller. “This facility aims to provide more 
options for childcare locally, as well as opportunities for professional positions within our community. 
We want to support the growth in Flora and Carroll County.” 

For media inquiries or further information, please contact: 

Jonathan Blake, Interim Director of Carroll County Economic Development |765-564-2060 | 
jblake@rjlsolutions.com 

Samantha Miller, Executive Director | info@childrensgardencc.org | WEBSITE: 
www.childrensgardencc.org 

About Childrens Garden: 

We strive to provide safe, affordable, quality care and education for young children to support 
families in Carroll County. Our curriculum is natural and play-based, meaning children have 
opportunities for enriching experiences, are surrounded with real and natural materials, and learn 
through play and activities curated by our qualified teachers. For more information, visit 
www.childrensgardencc.org. 
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